

Wessex Local Medical Committees Ltd

Representing:

- Dorset LMC
- Hampshire & Isle of Wight LMC
- BaNES, Swindon & Wiltshire LMC

Supporting:

Channel Islands

Registered Office: Churchill House 122-124 Hursley Road Chandler's Ford Eastleigh Hampshire, SO53 1JB

Tel: 023 8025 3874

Email: office@wessexImcs.org.uk
Web Site: www.wessexImcs.com

June 2020

Letter for Parents of Children Returning to School from 1st June 2020

Dear Parent,

Living Well Partnership is aware that you may be understandably anxious about the Government's plan to reopen some school classes in the week commencing 1st June 2020.

General Practitioners are unable to provide individual risk assessments or letters requested by parents, in order to confirm whether a child may or may not return to school.

We ask that parents continue to follow the most up-to-date national guidance during the Covid-19 pandemic, and further information is available at https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus/education-and-childcare.

Wessex Local Medical Committees have produced this letter on behalf of your practice as the statutory body that represents, advises and supports all GPs across BaNES, Dorset, Hampshire/IOW, Swindon, and Wiltshire.

Yours sincerely

Dr Nigel Watson

Chief Executive

Wessex Local Medical Committee